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From: Hilts, Derek <derek_hilts@fws.gov>


Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 3:26 PM


To: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] NMFS questions for 2pm Stanislaus call


Attachments: 2010.02.25_NMFS questions for East Side Division_wDHcmts.docx


Hope I was value added to the call. Here's your list of questions with my post-call 2 cents.


Derek Hilts M.S., P.E.

US Fish and Wildlife Service

650 Capitol Mall Room 8-300

Sacramento, California 95814

Work desk phone 916.930.5633


On Mon, Feb 25, 2019 at 2:03 PM Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov> wrote:


On Friday, Reclamation requested that the fish agencies come to these meetings with some specific questions -

- some questions on East Side Division operations/assumptions are attached for discussion.


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

